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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sarahmcurry@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Curry 
< sara hmcu rry@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, October 2, 2020 9:53 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Curry 
8550 Byron Ave Apt 2J Miami Beach, FL 33141-4860 sarahmcurry@gmail.com . 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mollydthings@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Molly Delahunty 
< mollydthings@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 7:40 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
.decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Molly Delahunty 
900 West Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139-5233 mollydthings@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

badgood52345@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sebastian Ospina 
< badgood52345@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 7:35 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Sebastian Ospina 
4538 SW 143rd Pl Miami, FL 33175-6881 
badgood52345@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

emiliefveloso@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emilie Fritz Veloso 
< emiliefveloso@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 7:17 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Emilie Fritz Veloso 
3485 N Moorings Way Miami, FL 33133-6537 emiliefveloso@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stacyassael@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stacy Assael 
< stacyassael@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 6:53 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
s·usceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Stacy Assael 
2965 Mary St Miami, FL 33133-3735 
stacyassael@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dusty927625@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Margaret Poole <dusty927625 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 6:34 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Poole 
1115 Center Ln NE Palm Bay, FL 32907-2143 dusty927625@msn.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ajamumypa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Clarkson 
< ajamu mypa@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 6:22 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Clarkson 
122 NE 78th St Apt 1 Miami, FL 33138-4833 ajamumypa@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lsilk94@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lauren Silk <lsilk94 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 6:16 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Silk 
50 Menores Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134-4087 1silk94@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

alexi.dela13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of alexi delagarza <alexi.dela13 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 6:06 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
alexi delagarza 
15510 SW 298th Ter Homestead, FL 33033-3552 alexi.dela13@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

adelg108@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alyssa Delgado <adelg108 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:59 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can'tthrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Alyssa Delgado 
2015 Calais Dr Miami Beach, FL 33141-3561 adelg108@fiu.edu 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carolinelewisedu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caroline Lewis 
<carolinelewisedu@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:41 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

It is critical that we heed the call of vulnerable residents! I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my 
family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these 
hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Caroline Lewis 
555 NE 34th St Apt 1702 Miami, FL 33137-4057 carolinelewisedu@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marianakellogg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mariana Kellogg 
< marianakellogg@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:10 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light(FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Mariana Kellogg 
115 Sunrise Dr Key Biscayne, FL 33149-1902 marianakellogg@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Oliviawillowcollins@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Olivia Collins 
<Oliviawillowcollins@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:08 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, and my community especially those less fortunate. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Olivia Collins 
19985 NE 6th Ct Miami, FL 33179-3050 
Oliviawillowcollins@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sims954@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sims Meyer-rodrigues <sims954 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:02 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 

hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 

decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 

needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 

inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Sims Meyer-rodrigues 
1520 Rodman St Hollywood, FL 33020-6438 sims954@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

hccolby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Helen Colby 

< hccolby@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:01 PM 

Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 

hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 

decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 

needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 

inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Helen Colby 
8615 SW 126th Ter Miami, FL 33156-5816 

hccolby@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

I03RXL@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rosey Lederl 
< I03RXL@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:55 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the my family and my community. I have a concern that I need you to hear 
from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! The Senate has yet to approve 2nd round of Stimulus funds that could provide reasonable relief to 
all. 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Rosey Lederl 
737 NW 34th St Miami, FL 33127-3354 
103RXL@YAHOO.COM 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

vanesacharles07@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vanesa Charles 

< vanesacharles07@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:50 PM 

Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida .Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 

hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 

decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 

needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 

inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 

Vanesa Charles 
2031 Rutland St Opa Locka, FL 33054-3742 vanesacharles07@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lagustavus17@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leigh Ann Gustavus <lagustavus17 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:46 PM 

Consumer Contact 

Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 

hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 

decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 

needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 

inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Leigh Ann Gustavus 

691 Herman St Jacksonville, FL 32205-5485 lagustavus17@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

AnaruthSolache96@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anaruth Solache 

< AnaruthSolache96@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:28 PM 

Consumer Contact 

Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 

hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 

decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 

needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 

inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 

Anaruth Solache 

6776 NW 187th Ter Hialeah, FL 33015-2423 AnaruthSolache96@gmail.com 
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